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Dear Sir,

Kavita Srivastava

kavisriv@gmail.com

Please refer to the letter No. Z 28020/77/2013-CH, Government of India Ministry of
Health and Family Welfare (Child Health Division), on the issues of collaboration

Mira Shiva ) .
with private sector.

mirashiva@gmail.com

We would like to follow up on this and like to know any further development in this
matter.

Navdeep Singh Khaira
nskhaira@yahoo.com

Omesh Bharti 1

EhilenmeshEEEAHBHH We appreciate the recent World Health Assembly Statement that India made

on the issue of conflict of interests, on agenda item related to engaging with

Radha Holla Bhar
radhahb@yahoo.com

Non State Actors (NSA). The statement cautioned about INDIRECT FUNDING
from industry harming human health.

Sathyamala 2. While speaking on the Maternal, Infant and Young Child Nutrition (MIYCN),
sathyamala@yahoo.com Indian delegation mentioned establishment of Reproductive, Maternal,
Newborn Child Health (RMNCH) Coalition as a major achievement.
Vandana Prasad
chaukhat@yahoo.com 3. We are concerned that the major partner in the Coalition, ‘Save the Children’ is
Vandana Shiva steeped with Conflict of Interests it is supported by the food and
vandana.shiva@gmail.com pharmaceutical industry.
4. We are further concerned that MOHFW and MWCD have accepted to be host
partners of the “South Asia Conference on Policies and Practices to
Improve Nutrition Security on July 30-31, 2014”along with Save the
SECRETARIAT AACI Children.
SU-74, First Floor, _ _
Pitampura, Delhi-110034. 5. As you may see that ‘Save the Children’, the main organizer of the conference

Tel: 011-42683059,
Fax: 011-27343606

Email: aaci.india@gmail.com

Wesite: www.aaci-india.org

is funded by the private sector companies including Pepsi, Coca Cola,
Britannia, and several pharmaceutical companies (Attached prints from the
websites). This demonstrates clear conflict of interests. Not surprisingly, one of
the key themes for discussion at the conference is “Private Sector
engagement”.







